
SPRITE	CLUB	OF	SA	
 

GENERAL MEETING 
 

4 APRIL 2022 
 

MINUTES 
 

1. Welcome: Gordon Boyce warmly welcomed members to the April meeting at 
the Sporting Car Club of SA venue.  
 
Members were also reminded of the need to sign the Club’s Attendance Book.  
 
Following a brief meeting members are invited to a ‘Stars and Their Cars’ 
presentation. Thanks to Michael and Pat for organizing pizzas, tea and coffee 
and raffle tickets and Chris and Tina for drinks.  
 

2. Apologies: Gary and Faye Brock, Clive Spreadbury, Richard Stokes, Helen 
Stephenson. 

 
3. Minutes of the previous meeting: March 2022 minutes were posted on 

Club’s website and a hardcopy supplied to meeting attendees. Thank-you to 
Russell Schmarr for scribing. 

     
4. Correspondence in: 

 
Nil. 

 
Magazines: Nil 
 
Correspondence out: Note to Fullarton Park Community Centre re not 
requiring their venue for the Clubs April meeting. 

 
      5.  Treasurer’s Report 
 

SPRITE CLUB OF SA FINANCIAL STATEMENT - MARCH 2022  
 
INCOME 
 
 Brought forward      $9249.83 
 Subscriptions      $  150.00 
 Log Book Sales       $    10.00 
 Joining Fees       $    50.00  
 
TOTAL INCOME        $9459.83 
 
EXPENDITURE 
 
Affiliation Fees        $    50.00 
Rentals        $  218.25 
 
TOTAL EXPENDITURE       $  268.25 
 
TOTAL         $9191.58 
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TERM DEPOSIT ACCOUNT AS AT 2 DECEMBER 2021 
 
 Previous Amount              $11611.65 
 
 Gross Interest              $      11.65 
 
Amount invested at 0.15% for 6 months. Interest as at 
2 June 2022               $         8.70  
     

 
        Moved: Carol Tye 
       Seconded: Paul Mitchell 
 

6. Social Events  
 
Special thanks to Russel and Judy Schmarr for organizing the recent mid-
week run. 
 

7. Webmaster - All ok. Members invited to check out website.  
                            

8. Club Registration: 
 

Don Cardone advised that the next meeting of the Federation of Historic 
Motoring Clubs will be on 9 April.    

 
9. Competition Report: 
 
 Thanks to Barry and Lyndal for flaggy duties at MSCA Supersprint, Chris 

Brine, Clive Spreadbury and Pat Miller had car problems. 82 competitors. 
 
 Peter Hall 6 Hour to be held on 6 May 2022. 3 Sprites/3 Clubbies to compete 

along with 2 Victorian teams. Garages 101 and 102 booked. 
  

10. Clubbies SA Report: 
 

Sean Power advised 22 attendees for the first Sunday meeting. 3 cars went 
on a run in perfect weather. 
        

 
     11. Regalia: 
 

 A good range of merchandise is available from Corporate Image via Club’s 
website and EFTPOS.  

 
     12. Library: 
 

Not available tonight. 
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13.  General Business 

 
. The Club is moving to electronic banking to streamline our system. Changes 
are being made to signatories for the National Bank Account as advised and 
approved last meeting. 

 
14.  Coming Events 
 

. 23rd and 24th April - All Historic Race Meeting - Mallala Motorsport Park. 
 
. 1 May - MSCA Peter Hall Memorial Six hour Relay Sprint - Mallala 
Motorsport Park. 
 
. 2 May - General Meeting 8.00pm start. 
 
. 7 May - Collingrove Hillclimb Challenge Trophy - Round 2. 
 
. 25 May - Mid-week Meander – Eastern Circle. 
 
. 6 June - General meeting 8.00pm start. 
 
. 19 June - MSCA Supersprint Round 2 - The Bend Motorsport Park. Flaggies 
required. 

  
 
15.  For Sale: 

 
Cars: Nil. 
 
Parts:  Nil.     

 
The meeting closed at 8.00 pm.        	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	 	
	
	
	
	


